
 

 

OATLY AND ESPRESSO HOUSE COLLABORATE IN FIVE COUNTRIES 
– GIVING MORE PEOPLE THE OPPORTUNITY TO TRY PLANT-BASED 

DRINKS 

 

Oatly and Espresso House, the largest coffee chain in the Nordics, are taking 
an important step together to help more people to enjoy plant-based products. 
Oatly is now served at all Espresso House café locations across the Nordics and 
Germany. 

Malmö, Sweden, 5 May 2022 – Oatly Group AB (Nasdaq: OTLY)(“Oatly” or “the 
company”) today announced that it has renewed and expanded its collaboration with 
Espresso House, which covers all of the chain’s cafés. Together, the largest 
coffee chain in the Nordics and the world’s largest oat drink producer will give 
around 130,000 guests per day the opportunity to reduce their climate impact by 
switching from dairy to oat drink in their coffee1. Research shows that about one 
third of greenhouse gas emissions come from the global food system,2 and IPCC’s 
latest report points to the shift to more plant-based diets as an important part 
of mitigating climate change and reaching climate targets3.  

– Making plant-based alternatives such as oat drink part of more peoples’ everyday 
lives is exactly the kind of step we need to take to shift to more sustainable 
food norms. Espresso House reach more consumers than any other café chain in the 
Nordics and we are proud to collaborate with them, says Jonas Persson Follin, 
Nordic Business Manager, Oatly. 

Espresso House was founded in Lund in 1996 and is today the leading café chain in 
the Nordics with 488 coffee shops across Sweden, Norway, Finland, Denmark and 
Germany, and around 130,000 guests per day. Oatly Barista Edition is now available 
as a plant-based option in all Espresso House cafés.  

– Our collaboration with Oatly is an important step in line with our 
sustainability efforts, and we are convinced that our customers will enjoy Oatly’s 
products. Espresso House’s goal is that 50% of our menu should be available as 
plant-based, which we are close to achieving. Together with Oatly we are driving 
an important change for sustainability, says Pontus Wretman, Chief Commercial 
Officer, Espresso House Group. 
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About Oatly 

We are the world’s original and largest oat drink company. For over 25 years, we 
have exclusively focused on developing expertise around oats: a global power crop 
with inherent properties suited for sustainability and human health. Our 
commitment to oats has resulted in core technical advancements that enabled us to 
unlock the breadth of the dairy portfolio, including alternatives to milks, ice 
cream, yogurt, cooking creams, and spreads. Headquartered in Malmö, Sweden, the 
Oatly brand is available in more than 20 countries globally. For more information, 
please visit www.oatly.com. 

 

About Espresso House 

Espresso House offers a premium personal experience, from the craft of our 
baristas and specialty coffee, to a warm welcome in a unique and cozy atmosphere. 
Espresso House was founded in 1996 in Lund and has since grown to become the 
leading chain in the Nordics with over 480 coffee shops, 6000 baristas and around 
130,000 guests daily. Since the fall of 2018 Espresso House also has cafés in 
Germany. Espresso House is a part of JAB Holding Company.  
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